




























Ochs Receives 

USCIO Award 
In a ceremony recently held in 
Washington, DC, Walter Ochs was 
presented the 2004 USCID Service to 
the Profession Award. He was honored 
for his leadership in international 
drainage and for his influence in the 
improvement of drainage in developing 

countries. 

Ochs served as drainage advisor to the 
World Bank from 1986 to 1996. Prior to 

the World Bank, he was employed by 
the Soil Conservation Service (now 
NRCS), where as national drainage 
engineer, he was responsible for 
technical leadership and guidance in all 

aspects of drainage for the SCS both 

within and outside the United States. 

During his 40 years of experience with 
SCS, the World Bank and as an 
independent consultant, Ochs has 
participated in drainage, irrigation, flood 
control and erosion control projects in 
more than 30 countries. 

He has authored more than 45 technical 
publications, papers and reports related 
to irrigation and drainage. He has served 
in leadership position in both the 
American Society of Civil Engineers 
and the American Society of 
Agricultural Engineers. In recognition 
of his outstanding international 

achievements in drainage, Ochs was 
inducted into the International Drainage 
Hall of Fame in 1996.a 

2005 USCIO 

Scholarship 

Awarded 
The 2005 Summers Engineering/USCIO 
Scholarship was awarded to Clinton 

Powell, an undergraduate student at 
South Dakota State University in 

Brookings. He is a senior enrolled in the 
Agricultural and Biosystems 
Engineering Department, with an 
emphasis in water and natural resources. 
Powell served as an summer intern in 
Billings, Montana, for the Bureau of 

Reclamation, where he worked on 
irrigation systems and a study of 
environmental changes in the 
Beaverhead Valley. During a second 
internship with Reclamation in 
Bismarck, he worked on an irrigation 
delivery study and other issues related 
to the Garrison Diversion Project. 

The Summers Engineering/USCIO 
Scholarship is funded by an endowment 
established by Joseph B. Summers, 

Hanford, California. Donations are 
invited to help support the scholarship.a 

Scholarship Applications 
and Award Nominations 

Invited 

Applications are now being 

accepted for the 2006 Summers 

Engineering/ USCIO 

Scholarship. 

Nominations are also being 

accepted for two USCIO Awards. 

The USCIO Service to the 

Profession Award recognizes 

service to the irrigation, drainage, 

flood control or water resources 

management profession. 

The USCIO Merriam Improved 

Irrigation Award goes to a 

Member of USCIO who has made 

meritorious contributions to the 

advancement, understanding or 

attainment of the goals and 

objectives of USCIO, ICIO and/or 

the Fund For Furthering Flexible 

Wally Ochs receives USCID Service to the Profession Award. 
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